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Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 

August 18, 2023 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

Re: 2024 Cost of Service Application for Electricity Distribution Rates (EB-2023-0045) 

In a letter dated January 25, 2023, Orangeville Hydro submitted its notice of intent to file a Cost 
of Service application for May 1, 2024 rates. Orangeville Hydro has been diligently working and 
preparing to file a rebasing application for distribution rates effective May 1, 2024.  

Unfortunately, for multiple reasons including resource constraints, Orangeville Hydro will not be 
in a position to meet the scheduled filing date of August 31, 2023.  

Orangeville Hydro will continue to use its best efforts to complete all remaining work to file its 
rate application on or before September 29, 2023. 

Despite this application filing delay, Orangeville Hydro remains hopeful that its application can 
still be processed in time for rebased rates to be effective and implemented for May 1, 2024. 

Yours truly, 

Rob Koekkoek  
President 
Rob.koekkoek@orangevillehydro.on.ca 

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned.


